

Thank you to Joan for packaging meals for the families at Keystone Nursing Care Center. We love our partnership with the school!



Thank you to Jon
Eichhorn for carving our
tree! This tree was
damaged in the 2020
derecho, and we have
been looking for ways to
do something special.
The residents voted on a
squirrel, and they had a
blast watching the entire
process!



### **MEALS ON WHEELS**

Please check CBS2, KCRG, and our Facebook Page for cancellations this winter!





Please make sure that if you are bringing in warmer clothes for your loved one, that they are marked with their name. We don't want to misplace anything in the laundry!



Thank you to our kitchen crew for the delicious Thanksgiving Meal for our residents, family, and staff!



All of us at the keystone Care Center would like to wish our residents, lamily members, and community a safe and happy holiday season.

### We are looking for Nurses!

We are currently needing a full time second shift nurse, a PRN Home Health nurse, and a weekend package nurse!

Thanks to all of our dedicated nurses for filling in when needed!



## Join Our Team

- Full-Time 2nd shift Nurse
- Home Health PRN Nurse
- Home Health Aide Part Time w/ Potential
   for Full Time
- Weekend Package RN/LPN: Fri/Sat/Sun Nights
- 3rd Shift CNAs Full Time
- Housekeeping & Laundry Aide

## Contact Tracy Bruns:

Administrator 319-442-3234

tbruns@keystonecare.org





## SNAPSHOTS



Faye playing us a few Christmas songs!



Our squirrel friend inspecting our new squirrel tree!



We always love
the door
decorations the
kids at the
Elementary
School make for
the residents!



Our WWII
Veteran, Bud,
enjoying
breakfast
provided by
the Main
Street Bakery
and Cafe!





Our DON
Lindsay wears
many hats
around here,
including
impromptu
Hairstylist

#### Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, Iowa 52249



### Keystone Nursing Care Center December Newsletter 2022

# lowe peace pand



From the Desk of the Administrator:

Tracy Bruns



Each resident of the Keystone Nursing
Care Center has the right to choose his
or her attending physician. The
physician must be licensed to practice
and if the physician chosen by the
resident refuses to or does not meet
requirements specified in this part, the
facility may seek alternate physician
participation to assure provision of
appropriate and adequate care and
treatment.

